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Comments: | support the proposed Bergman Bowl Project. | have been a regular alpine skier at Keystone since
1981. | believe that the North Peak and Outback expansions were planned and executed very well and have
contributed significantly to the skier experience. | am optimistic that the proposed expansion will be executed at
the same level or, with the proposed glading, perhaps better -- more similar to Blue Sky Basin at Vail. The
additional impact of making this terrain available to more recreational skiers during winter months only would not
appear to be significant.

Thank you for your consideration.



